Section on Tail

TRADITIONAL HOME OF THE PUND IN UNA DEDOLE

> The Hon B Hazzard MP Minister for Health GPO Box 5341 SYDNEY NSW 2000 Via email:

Dear Minister

I refer to your letter dated 10 May 2017 regarding the former Mullumbimby and District War Memorial Hospital site.

Council would be pleased to receive and consider a draft contract from your department which reflects the two conditions in your letter.

Council notes that, in keeping with the practice in NSW, neither party will be bound to complete the site's transfer until contracts are exchanged.

In the penultimate paragraph of your 10 May 2017 letter you refer to reports and documentation held by your materials on site. Council would be please to receive copies of all material would inform it as to ediation

sincerely

Ken Gai General Manager